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Dear Praying Friends, 
 
Thank you for your interest in and prayers for us as we continue to serve the Lord 
through our church, the Becoming a Christian Organization and Baptist World Mission.  
There is more involvement than ever before in the use of the book, Becoming a True 
Christian, in the U.S. and in many foreign countries in group studies and one-on-one 
evangelism.  More people than ever before are using this important tool to present the 
Gospel to the lost.  Thank you for caring and sharing in a tangible way in this important 
ministry for the outreach of the Gospel.  
  
We thank the Lord that the book, Becoming a True Christian, has become a real resource 
for churches, pastors and missionaries as well as chaplains and pastors involved in State 
and Federal prison ministries.   We continue to receive letters telling us how God is truly 
working in the lives of many who are studying this helpful book.  If you have not studied 
this new edition recently, I would encourage you to order some for yourself and for 
others with whom you may have contact on a regular basis.  People need the Lord, but it 
seems that few really care. 
 
On a weekly basis we are continuing to hold Bible study classes with needy individuals.  
Every Thursday morning I get up early in order to drive 30 minutes to Clearwater to have 
a Bible class with a man from 7:00 a.m. to 8:00 a.m. in the empty dining area of Sam’s 
Club.  There should be nothing too difficult for us to do in order to take time to reach out 
to someone with the true Gospel of salvation through our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ! 
 
Next month, on June 17, Dotty and I will be celebrating our 60th wedding anniversary!  
We are truly grateful to God for the fantastic blessings of a wonderful marriage!  We 
praise the Lord for good health and for the privilege we have to continue serving the Lord 
together as missionaries for these 60 years.  Besides having weekly Bible studies with 
unsaved people, I have the privilege to teach the middle-age adult Sunday School class at 
Berea Baptist Church.   On many occasions the Lord gives me the opportunity to preach 
in our church and elsewhere. 
 
You have been an important part of our ministry and we pray that it has been a great 
blessing to you. Thank you so very much!  It is God who merits all the honor and praise.  
It is our sincere desire to continue to be more than conquerors through our Lord Jesus 
Christ. 
 

Sincerely in Christ, 

Myron & Dotty  
Pastor Myron and Dotty Philippi 
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